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Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Sixth Form Open Evening — Tuesday 27" November 2018

At All Saints Academy, we are fully committed to our vision of Living Well Together with Dignity, Faith and Hope.
As we prepare our Year 11 students for the next stage of their educational journey, we focus closely on the
dignity that results from success and opportunity and the hope that ensures high aspirations for all of our
students

| am writing to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Tuesday 27" November 2018. The Open Evening will
provide an opportunity for you and your son/daughter to meet with Curriculum Leaders and specialist staff and
learn about the exciting and broad range of curriculum opportunities being offered in All Saints Academy’s Sixth
Form from September 2019.

As you know, your son/daughter is at a very important stage of their education and making the right decision
about future careers is a major undertaking. It is important in today’s ever demanding job market and current
climate that the qualifications, knowledge and skills gained are a vital step in the development of a young person.
Curriculum Areas will be open from 5.30pm until 7.30pm, and there will be presentations at 6.15pm in the Main
Hall. Please register at Reception upon arrival and collect a Sixth Form Prospectus which contains details of the
courses offered.

It is important to advise that the Academy reserves the right to withdraw a subject from the choices offered in the
prospectus if there are insufficient numbers to create a viable teaching group. Once all the Pathways choices
have been received, students and their parent/carer will be invited to attend an interview to discuss their chosen
subjects. These meetings will take place after the Christmas break and further details will follow shortly.

I look forward to welcoming you to our Open Evening and, in the meantime, if you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact me at the Academy.

Yours faithfully
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Simon Miller
Assistant Principal — KS5
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